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Just one item in this newsletter, because 

We Need Your Help 

 

ACTS CT Chapter is sponsoring our Online 
Raffle beginning Tuesday, March 1, 2022 

Last year we included 52 baskets in the raffle 
provided by 34 generous contributors. We 
would like to repeat this effort again this year. 

Without last year’s success, we would not 
have been able to pay our insurance.  This 
year, any profits will assist us with the 
evangelization of ACTS. 

Please consider donating a gift basket. 

If you are able to donate a basket, please 
take a photo that displays the basket and 
items in it clearly, without basket being 
wrapped. 



 

Please send a list of items in the basket along 
with the photo to: Leo Letendre at:  
leo.letendre@yahoo.com by Monday, 
February 28th. 

Make sure you identify the person(s) who 
donated the basket.  Winners will receive 
their basket by Saturday, April 9th (Palm 
Sunday weekend) 

If you have any questions, please email Leo 
at leo.letendre@yahoo.com. Thank you for 
your help. 

Sincerely, 
ACTS CT Chapter 

Basket ideas (other ideas available on 
pinterest) 
 
Coffee & Tea Basket 
Cozy Up With a Book 
Beer from around the World 
Chocolate & Wine 
Italian Basket 
Snack Attack 
Picnic Basket 
Garden Basket 
Spring Wreaths 
Spirituality Basket 
Catholic Authors 
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